
 

 

FMFF CIRCULAR 043/FMFF/2020 
 
Date: 14/04/2020 
 
To: All FMFF Members 
 
Attn: Managing Director/ General Manager 
 
Dear FMFF members, 
 
RE: Registration of logistics services in MITI Portal 
 
FMFF has received many enquiries from members on the recent announcement by 
MITI on the need to register all services through the MITI Portal via CIMS 2.0. 
 
The announcement was followed by the release of FAQs by MITI, both of which, are 
attached for the information of members. 
 
FMFF/SFFLA have been engaging with both MITI and MOT on this latest 
requirement. 
 
At this moment, based on our ongoing communication with MOT and MITI, FMFF 
wish to advise that the MOT approval that was given is still valid for logistics 
companies. 
 
Hence, there may not be an immediate need for our members to register again with 
the MITI Portal. 
 
However, for companies involved with interstate transport movements, FMFF would 
encourage members to register with the MITI Portal where a QR code would be 
issued for all approved companies.  
 
This QR code would be referred to by Enforcement agencies manning the 
roadblocks. 
 
Please register via CIMS 2.0 at https://application.miti.gov.my  
 
FMFF is still following up with MITI and MOT on this matter and we shall update 
members on any further development. 
 
If there is any enquiry or clarification, please refer to FMFF Secretariat at  
012-2775701 or secretariat@fmff.net  
 
 
 
FMFF Secretariat 
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